
Principal Message 5/5/23 

Stevenson Families, 

On behalf of the Stevenson staff, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our families for 

showering us with love during Staff Appreciation Week.  The notes, pictures, cards, flowers, and gifts 

have made us feel appreciated.  The snack cart, smoothie bar, and luncheon from Grills organized by our 

Parent Volunteer Group made our week extra special!  We are blessed to be part of Stevenson and we 

enjoy working with your children every day.   Your kindness warms our hearts! 

Our 3rd through 6th grade students have completed their ELA and Math FAST assessments.  We are so 

excited to see the growth that they have made this year.  Next Tuesday and Wednesday our Kindergarten 

through Second grade students will take their ELA and Math FAST.  Please remember to be on time and 

get a good night’s sleep in preparation for testing. 

We would like to celebrate Liliana and Kathrine as they both took first place in their age division of the 

county 4H Speech Competition.  They had some tough competition this year, but they truly excelled in 

delivering their speech.  Congratulations girls!  You represent Stevenson well. 

I’d like to thank our volunteers for coming to the rescue and putting together the cabinets for our 

primary grade teachers.  They are almost completed, and the teachers are already beginning to place 

items in them as we prepare for our new flooring to be installed beginning on the 27th. 

We do have another volunteer opportunity available if you are interested.  Volunteers are needed for the 

kindergarten play.  If you would like to assist, click the link to sign 

up.   https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-kindergarten2 

That’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!  See you Monday in the car loop. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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